
1.  Please visit www.Azed.gov/SUNBucks 

 

If you need help, or have questions:  

Call the Sunbucks Parent Hotline at 833-648-4406. You  may also send a message to the 

SUN Bucks email at SUNbucks@azed.gov. Parents can also retrieve FAQ’s and additional 

information at the Sunbucks webpage : www.azed.gov/SUNBucks  

For additional assistance, you may also contact Amanda Herd at 623-466-3068 or email 

at Amandam.Herd@gmail.com.  

This Institution Is an Equal Opportunity Provider  

2. Open the “Applying for Sun Bucks Accordion”  

3. Select “ Apply for 2024 Sunbucks”  

4. Complete and submit Webform by July 31st 2024 


